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21st January 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
GCSE ‘Steps to success’ parent information - Wednesday 23rd February 

 
As the Year 10 mock exams are fast approaching, from 14th -17th March, we would like to invite you to a 
parental information evening Wednesday 23rd February 6pm to 7pm in person, or there will be a live 
online event on Thursday 24th February at 9.15am for those who cannot attend the evening.  We will look 
at how you can support your child at home with their studies so they can maximise their potential, while 
looking at the most effective revision strategies. We will also talk about some of the strategies we employ 
in school and within lessons to help students achieve. 

 
We will also give some important information on how the school and parents can work together to ensure 
your child achieves their potential and some important information regarding the well-being of our 
students.  

 
If you would like to attend, please arrive at school by 6pm on Wednesday 23rd February, Student 
attendance is not compulsory but will be hugely beneficial.  If arriving by car, please make use of the side 
streets to park, as we will have a number of additional clubs using our facilities that night.  

 
All parents/carers who attend the evening session will be given a raffle ticket to enter into a prize draw to 
win a set of CGP revision guides, tailored to your child’s subjects and exam boards, roughly to the value of 
£75. 

 
Thank you, once again, for your continued support. Should you have any questions about any of the above 
or any other general concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.  We look forward to hearing from you 
and welcoming you to the above event. 

 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

   

Miss N Keefe  Mrs A Rust   Mr K Mason 
Head of Year 10  Assistant Headteacher  Assistant Headteacher 


